
 

 

 

 

The Christian family of St Paul’s… moving forward together.                                       
A caring, exciting and happy school where everyone succeeds. 

In everything give thanks: for this is the will of God in Jesus Christ for you. 
                                                                                        Thessalonians 5:16 

                                                                          

 
Friday 23rd June 2017 

 

 
Headteacher’s news 
This week have had lots of children in KS1 out of school taking part in additional events such as the 
Animal Olympics & the Able and Gifted Maths day. Thank you to our Key Stage one children, your 
behaviour was impeccable and demonstrated how to be great ambassador for our school.  
Next week is another busy week with our sports day’s taking place. Please ensure that your child has 
their full PE kit in school every day. Miss Fielding will be visiting lots of local nurseries to meet our 
new children and I will be taking some of our year 6 children to our Able and Gifted quiz event at 
St. James the Less. 
 
PTA news 
The Celebration disco will be held on Thursday 20th July, the theme this year as previous years has 
been chosen by the year 6 class. It is 'Under the Sea'  
These discos are always lovely events and aren't possible without your help. If you can help before 
by wrapping lucky dips or on the night please leave your details at the office or contact us via our 
Facebook page.  
Also, Ice cream Fridays will continue until the end of term. Please come along and support us by 
buying or if you have a spare 30mins you could help us sell them.  
Leanne Bissett (PTA chair) 

PTA Dates for diary  

- Ice cream Fridays .... every Friday until we finish for the summer break.  

- Celebration disco Thursday 20th July 6-8pm. 
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Building Learning Power Award 

This year we have decided to include a BLP Superhero of the week from each class for someone who has 
demonstrated a particular BLP learning capacity. Our focus for this year is ‘Reciprocity.’  Please ask your 
children about how they have worked with others and to support others this week and look out for our 
masked and caped BLP Superheroes around school! 
 

 
 
Starfish -                  
Turtles –                   
Seahorses –                
Unicorns  
Griffins  
Dragons –                  
Phoenix –                  
Sea-Serpents 

LEARNERS OF THE WEEK  
             
Amelie Lund 
Zachary Williams 
George Hill 
The Whole Class 
Harvey Thomas 
Sienna Limbert 
Alfie Elliott 
Fletcher Taylor 

BLP SUPER HERO OF THE 
WEEK    
Lottie Upton-Rhodes 
Amina Uddin 
Annie Rush 
The Whole Class 
Jack Harvey 
Tyge Cornwell 
Harriet Lancaster 
Eva Bowron 

Attendance 
 
97.3% 
99.3% 
97.7% 
98.1% 
95.7% 
97% 
95.7% 
99.1% 

 
Well done to Turtles in the infants and Sea Serpents in the juniors. 
 

DIARY DATES 
27th June – Upper KS2 Sports Day @1:30pm 
28th June – EYFS Sports Day @ 9:30am 
28th June – KS1 Sports Day @ 2pm 
29th June – Lower KS2 Sports Day @ 9:30am 
7th July – Year 6 Kingswood for the weekend 
10th July – End of year reports 
12th July – Parents meeting 
19th July – Year 6 – It’s your move 

20th July - Year 6 Leavers Service in Church 9.30am 
20th July – PTA Celebration Disco 6.00pm – 8.00pm 
21st July – End of year celebration Worship 

 
Reflective Friday.  

 

The spirit of thankfulness  
makes all the difference… 


